
1

Subject: Please allow more types of housing, everywhere

From: Eric Goldberg  
Sent: Saturday, May 3, 2025 7:10 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Please allow more types of housing, everywhere 

Dear Planning Commission, 

Despite the misinformation from anti-housing folks, the vast majority of Ann Arbor wants more housing, 
more density, fewer restrictions on housing types. It is my sincere hope that the CLUP and future zoning 
changes reflect this, putting Ann Arbor inline with progressive cities.  

We need to allow Transition districts in every area that isn’t currently single family zoned. We should 
allow multi family structures within all current R* parcels like mine.  

The housing affordability crisis will take years to slow and turn around. We simply won’t get there if we 
compromise heavily now. The housing market will take decades to correct, so progressive action is 
needed now.  

Thank you, 
Eric Goldberg 
Ward 5 


